
From: Matt Galbraith [mailto:matt@sda.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 15 September 2017 10:41 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J; AMOD 

Cc: Katie Biddlestone; Julia Fox 
Subject: Four yearly review of modern awards AM2016/15 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
At the mention on 11 September 2017, President Ross sought clarification regarding the 
SDA claims on public holidays, namely whether these claims were to be dealt with as part of 
these proceedings or dealt with by the public holidays full bench. 
 
The two claims are item S26 for the Fast Food Industry Award and item S19 for the Hair and 
Beauty Industry Award in the Summary of Submissions attached to the Decision (4 yearly 
review of modern awards – Plain language re-drafting – Tranche 2 awards,  AM2016/15) 
dated 28 August 2017. 
 
The SDA advises that it will not pursue these two claims as part of these proceedings.  The 
SDA reserves its right to pursue these claims before the full bench in the public holidays 
matter. 
 
Regards, 
 
Matt Galbraith 
 

Matt Galbraith 
National Industrial Officer 
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